
Comment from Salim Randall 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Sep 6, 2022 

Please bring more regulations to car dealers. Every time I bought a car it was a nightmare 

fighting the scammers. And in the end, half the time I was scammed despite my best defense. 

Help us please to stop the unfair, dishonest, practices. 
 


